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127 Camden Rd 13/03/2018  21:45:552018/0755/P NOOBJE

MAIL

 Jennifer Watts As a local resident, I support the application. 

The bar being proposed is a small intimate cocktail bar, “grown up” and civilised. This kind 

of venue should be welcomed. 

Camden has a night time economy and that area in particular has never been a quiet 

residential street. It could lead to that small area being smartened up and revitalised.

flat 4

160-164

Royal College 

Street

London

NW1 0TA

13/03/2018  11:55:052018/0755/P OBJ Denise Morton I Object strongly to this proposal.  This is a residential area some properties literally steps 

away from this site

already 

dealingwith constant noise and  mess from the large pub directly across the road from this 

site and the station where people gather all night particularly at the weekend. The large 

triangle this site stands on will encourage many

 to gather causing constant disturbance and more mess,

 We do not need more drinking venues on this junction.  Please take the impact on local 

residents into consideration.  Just because it is already

a noisy junction as stated in the application,

this is not a reason

to add more noise.  Quite the opposite !!

73 Anson Road

N7 0AT

N7 0AT

14/03/2018  22:00:182018/0755/P COMMNT Mike Familyman Given the large number of venues that have closed in Camden over recent years, the 

prospect of a new venue is welcoem. I know the KT bar well, and it is well run, safe, quiet 

and causes no disturbance to local residents. I fully support the application and will 

patronise this place if planning consent is given

118 Camden Road

NW1 9EE

14/03/2018  23:10:142018/0755/P COMMNT David Emery I am writing in support of the application.  I live in close proximity to this location, within line 

of sight.  This property has been vacant for years and the area would benefit from it's reuse 

and the employment and amenity if would provide.  It is already a busy junction between 

two main roads, both bus routes, and with all night trains overhead, and there are already 2 

bars on opposite corners which operate without causing any noise or inconvenience to local 

residents.  The biggest inconvenience we have been caused in recent years is when one of 

the premises was empty and used for illegal raves, and given a choice between this 

property being long-term unoccupied or refurbished for use as a drinking establishment, I 

think the much better choice is to grant the application and let the place open.  

If other complainants have concerns about noise from bottling out, that could easily be dealt 

with by conditions applied to the licence.  This is a concern for the Licencing Committee, not 

a Planning issue.

17 Rousden Street

Flat 2

Camden Court

London

13/03/2018  12:34:042018/0755/P COMMNT Hilary Freeman I live on Rousden Street and we are already surrounded by drinking establishments. As a 

result, we are often woken by people walking past our windows, singing and shouting or 

screaming. They also leave glasses and cans on our windowsill, urinate against our wall 

and sometimes stand outside in groups talking loudly, or bang into our window. We do not 

want another drinking establishment yards away.
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